St Gregory’s

RC Primary School

NEWSLETTER

18TH JULY 2025

AMAZING NEWS

We are thrilled to share our absolutely fantastic SATs results from our
current Y6 class! We are all so proud of the children at St Gregory’s - these

results show how hard our children have worked. The children have
performed above the national average in all areas! Well done Year 6!

Y6 SATS Results
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As we approach the final day of
term, we would like to thank all
of our families for the support
they have given to St Gregory’s
this year.

We have had a very busy year,
with lots of activities for our
children and are already busy
making plans for next year.

We hope you have a lovely
summer break and look forward
to welcoming the children back
on Wednesday 3rd September
and our new Reception children

on Thursday 4th September.

GOODBYE

Today we say goodbye to our
Y6 class. We wish them lots of
luck at their new schools and
will miss them all.

We will also be saying good-
bye to Mrs Hubert, Miss
Cherowbrier, Mrs Parker and
Mrs Shah. | would like to say
thank you on behalf of our
school community for the
support they have given to the
children at St Gregory’s.




